
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-043 25th January 2022 
 

 

Following the publication of the NICE Pathway ‘Major haemorrhaging in 
hospital’ in May 2021, I am writing to enquire if Aneurin Bevan 

University Health Board has protocols in place for the management of 
major haemorrhage, the rapid identification of patients taking 

anticoagulants and the reversal of anticoagulation agents. If such 
protocols are available, please could I request a copy.  

 
Please find attached a copy of the Health Board’s Management of Major 

Haemorrhage Protocol. 


